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This site is designed around a 
community gathering space in a town 
hall. The site is designed as a 
curtain opening up to present the town 
hall. The north building is a  grocery 
store with two floors of apartments 
above it. South of that is a two 
floor office building.  On the south 
end of the site is a retail, office 
and residential building. Within the 
center of the site is used for green 
space and the town hall.

The town hall is to be a communal 
gathering space for the city of Fargo. 
It will function for government and 
public organizations meeting space. 
The design is inspired by a curtain 
opening. The structure of the town 
hall is designed to be transparent 
to the community.  It uses a spider 
glass system with the structure inset 
to provide unobstructed clarity. The 
building also provides office space to 
city hall.




